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Rosenberg Corey

From: Holly Shumway <hshumwaycounseling@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, March 08, 2017 9:07 PM
To: SHS Exhibits
Subject: SB 860

Please support Senate Bill 860.  Please stand up for the Mental Health Bill, parity. I am a 
professional counselor and am asking for your support. 
Thank you, 
Holly Shumway 
 
--  
 
Holly Shumway M.A.,NCC, LPC 15100 SW Boones Ferry Suite 850 AB Lake Oswego, OR 97035 
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